
 

 
 
 
 
 

YOUR STARS WEBSITE SURVEY RESULTS 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to participate in our website survey in July.  
 

We want to improve the website and provide the information and resources you are 
looking for. We are most appreciative of your ideas and suggestions to improve the 
website: 
 

 Ideas for managing multi-age environments 
 Monthly quick activities (arts and crafts, etc.) and lesson plans to help in 

meeting program standards 
 Examples, photos or lists of things to help meet program standards like "This 

is how this center was able to meet the standard of _____" 
 Classroom management tips including how to effectively teach children and 

how to co-teach 
 Updates on how Delaware's early childhood education system is moving 

forward and opportunities to participate in initiatives 
 Updates on changes in Delaware Stars 

 
We entered every participant in a Raffle Drawing. The winner is Nicole Bowe! Nicole 
wins $100.00 in Becker's School Supply gift cards.  
 
Again, thank you to all!  
 


